
 

13th November 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 9 

 

Dear Parents 

History Trip - National Holocaust Centre 

Thursday 29th November 2018 
 

On Thursday 29th November, as part of their study of the Holocaust, there is an opportunity for Year 9 pupils to 

visit the National Holocaust Centre and Museum in Newark. We will be visiting the Holocaust exhibition and the 

Memorial Gardens at the centre and also take part in a workshop entitled ‘Choices’. There will also be a unique 

opportunity for pupils to listen to the testimony of a survivor and ask them questions. 

 

The cost of the visit will be approximately £16 per pupil and they will need to bring a packed lunch on the day and 

wear their school uniform. We shall be leaving school at 9.00am and return at approximately 3.30pm. 

If you wish for your child to accompany us on this trip, please return the reply slip below by Monday 22nd November, 

along with your payment of £16. Cheques should be made payable to Hollygirt School. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sarah Hall 

Head of History 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

Name : ______________________________________________  Class: __________________ 

 

I give my permission for my child to visit the National Holocaust Museum on Thursday  29th November 2018. I 

acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level 

of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 

 

I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

 

I enclose payment of £16 by cash / cheque (Cheques should be made payable to Hollygirt School) 

 

Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost 
even if your child does not take part in the visit. 

 

Signed:  ___________________________________    Date: ______________ 



 

Please return to Mrs Hall by Monday 22nd November 2018 

 

 

 

 


